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                                                              Kathy Cox, State Superintendent of Schools

 (404) 656-2668   Fax (404) 656-5976
                               February 6, 2006
MEMORANDUM
TO:

System Test Coordinators
FROM:
Sharron Hunt, Ph.D.



Director of Testing

SUBJECT:
Nomination of Educators for Review Committees Related to the Development of the Georgia High School Graduation Tests Program

The Georgia Department of Education (GaDOE) seeks nominations of outstanding educators to participate in item review meetings for the Georgia High School Graduation Tests (GHSGT). To ensure the validity and overall success of the program, potential test items are subject to a number of reviews including a review for technical adequacy and a review for content adequacy. 
Two such reviews are scheduled for 2006 as follows:
July 10-12, 2006      Technical review of recently field–tested items
           October 4-6, 2006     Content review of newly developed items
Meeting arrangements are currently being determined, but the meetings will take place in a convenient, centrally located area in Georgia.    
To ensure adequate representation of Georgia educators, please nominate three educators in each of the following areas:   English language arts, mathematics, science, social studies, special education, and ESOL. Use the attached nomination form to submit the names of highly qualified individuals to be considered as participants in one of these review meetings.  Please consider educators who:
1. demonstrate depth of knowledge in their content area 
2. demonstrate instructional expertise
3. increase student achievement through the use of proven research-based practices 
4. participate in ongoing professional learning including GPS training 
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5. provide leadership among their colleagues 

6. represent the ethnic and regional diversity of your system

7. teach diverse and/or exceptional student populations, including vision and hearing impaired students 
8. receive recognition for their contributions to teaching and learning 
9. bring a fresh perspective to the GHSGT development process
To ensure a balanced, representative committee, not all nominees will be selected.  Those nominees not selected for the July and October meetings will be included in a pool from which Testing Division staff will select individuals for participation in other events related to the GHSGT.   Nominees will be notified as to their participation or not.  
Please complete and submit the attached form for the educators you are nominating.  Fax the form to Data Recognition Corporation, the GHSGT test development contractor, no later than February 28, 2006.  Please send to the attention of Sandy Bently at 
(763) 268-2418.  The fax number also appears on the nomination form.

Thank you for your help with this important part of the GHSGT program.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dr. Kay Ellen Rutledge, Assessment Specialist, via phone (404) 463-5047 or email krutledg@doe.k12.ga.us. 
cc:
Kathy Cox, State Superintendent of Schools
Ida Love, Ph.D., Deputy Superintendent of Schools
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